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***** 
  

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

  

The Typing Test (Data Entry Speed Test) of the Combined Graduate Level 
Examination, 2024, conducted in Shift-II on 18th January 2025, has been cancelled and has 
now been rescheduled to be conducted on 31st January 2025, Examination Start Time: 01:00 
PM. An Important Notice in this regard has already been uploaded on the website of the 
Commission on 20.01.2025. 

2. The candidates who had been exempted from the Typing Test (Data Entry Speed 
Test) conducted on 18.01.2025 (Shift II) will continue to be exempted from skill test in the 
exam being conducted on 31.01.2025 also. 
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